
CONSTRUCTION UPDATE 
 
NORTH TARRANT PARKWAY 
(from Rainy Lake Drive to US 377) 
 
May 8, 2006 
 
This project involves the roadway construction for North Tarrant 
Parkway from IH-35W to US 377.  North Tarrant Parkway will be widened 
to a four-lane divided roadway with storm drain and traffic signal 
improvements. 
 
The following information has been provided by Austin Bridge & Road, 
L.P., the contractor for North Tarrant Parkway from Rainy Lake Drive to 
US 377: 
 
> The new traffic signals at Taggart Trail, Trace Ridge Parkway, and 
Park Vista Boulevard will begin operation on Wednesday or Thursday this 
week. 
 
> Park Vista Boulevard will be opened up to four lanes when the traffic 
signal is turned on. 
 
> The new traffic signal at Parkwood Hill Boulevard is scheduled to 
begin operation late next week. 
 
> Union Pacific Railroad will not complete the installation of their 
new railroad gates at US 377 until the first week of June. 
 
For more information, please contact Mike Weiss of the City of Fort 
Worth Transportation/Public Works Department at (817) 392-8485. 
 


